
Term 2 May 10 2019 
 

Welcome back! At last the 

weather is beginning to show a 

few signs of winter’s return.  As 

the colder weather approaches, 

it is important to pack extra 

food in lunch boxes, preferably a 

sandwich. 

We have begun the term with a 

brisk hop into our new 

integrated learning theme based 

around the Human Body: 

Respect Me, Respect All. Our 

students are being asked to 

ensure they are incorporating 

basic hygiene and healthy diets 

into the daily routine. Hence, you 

may find your child trimming and 

cleaning their nails, washing 

hands and putting extra effort 

into hair care.  

This coming week is ‘Hair Week!’ 
 

The visit by ‘Tour de Cure’ 

certainly reinforced the need for 

healthy diets, exercise and sun 

safety.  

Students from Years 3 & 5 will be 

participating in the NAPLAN 

tests during weeks 3 & 4. 
 

Once again, please ensure your 

approach staff with concerns 

that may arise.  

MICHELAGO PUBLIC SCHOOL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Just a reminder: 

Uniform : Winter 

Please update your child’s uniform 

for winter , as required. 

Beanies in navy or gold are an 

acceptable alternative . 

Shoes - black 

Socks -  navy 
 

Woolworths Earn & Learn 

The school is collecting Earn & 

Learn “ stickers. The box is in the 

foyer of the office. This all helps 

with the purchase of resources. 
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Music Lessons 

Craig Mewitt 

Individual piano tuition - 30 minute lesson $35 

All ages & styles  Contact: Craig on 0409 151 887 

Beginners welcome! Thursday morning at school 

 

After School Programs 

Monday Homework Club  3:30 - 4:15 

Tuesday Sport 3:30 - 4:15 

Please ensure students are collected before 4:30. 

Thank You! 

 

PLAYGROUP  SESSIONS:  9:30am - 11:30am 

Playgroup sessions have been scheduled for:     

Thursday 23 May  

Thursday 20 June 

Thursday 4 July 

 

Excursion :  

Charlie & The Chocolate Factory 

Wednesday 15 May 

Students need to be at school just before 8:00. 

Full school uniform. 

Packed lunch, snacks , drinks etc 

$10 for McDonald's on the return trip, or an extra packed 

lunch. 

Students will return to school between  7:30 and 8:00. 

Please check our Facebook page for updates for our 

arrival back at school in case of delays. 

 



Crunch and Sip 

At 10:00 each morning students have crunch and sip in the classroom. This program 

benefits student health and wellbeing. Please supply your child each day with the 

following: 

Crunch-fruit & vegetables only! Sip- water only! 

Thank you! 

 

Payments 

Payments can be made at the front office or online through the school website using the 

Make a Payment Tab.  Eftpos at the school or online is the preferable method of 

payment.  

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to ask Nicole or Trish in the office. 

 

Stationery Requirements: 

Please ensure students have stationery requirements 

updated: 

Pencils, pens, rubbers, sharpeners and tissues. 

Payments 

Payments can be made at the front office or online through the school website using the 

Make a Payment Tab.  Eftpos at the school or online is the preferable method of 

payment.  

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to ask Nicole or Trish in the office. 

 

Assembly  

All welcome! 

Friday 31May 

9:00 - 9:30 



 
 

P & C HAPPENINGS 
 

Next P & C Meeting   

Thursday 6 June  5:30 – 6:30 

Everyone is welcome, please come along! 

We encourage a member from every family to attend.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Elections Cake Stall 
Donations required for cake stall  

Saturday 18 May. 

Setup to commence from 8am.  

Donations need to be dropped to school by Friday afternoon  

Please list your availability to help on the day. 

BOOK FAIR  

on Election Day 

Mrs Tillack will have lots of wonderful books available 

for purchase on election day.  

Books are fantastic gifts ! 



Tour de Cure 

Visits Michelago Public School 

Healthy hands are important! 

OOP’S !!! 


